
From: Adam Tegen <ategen@manitowoc.org> 
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 2:59 PM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Subject: RE: CN Peninsula Interim Use 
 
Thanks Tauren, 
 
The clarification and items to consider are greatly appreciated.  We will work with the contractor closely 
to monitor the use and prevent future issues. 
 
Have a good weekend. 
 
Adam  
 

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR [mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov]  

Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 2:51 PM 

To: Adam Tegen 
Subject: RE: CN Peninsula Interim Use 

 
Hi Adam,  
 
Things to keep in mind when considering this:  

• For any new discharges that may potentially be caused as a result of the operation, the City of 
Manitowoc and/or local contractor would not be exempt from liability, so preventative 
measures should be taken to minimize the potential for this to occur.  

o Make sure the City is comfortable with the characterization of the area that will be used 
for the temporary operation, so if a new discharge does potentially occur, the City will 
be able to distinguish between historic contamination and the new discharge. 

• The City and local contractor will want to ensure that protective measures are being taken to 
ensure safety of the workers who could be in contact with residual contamination, especially soil 
which has contaminant concentrations above direct contact soil standards.   

• The City and local contractor will want to ensure that protective measures are being taken 
during the temporary operation to prevent existing contamination from getting commingled 
with other materials and/or prevent contamination from leaving the site.   

• I would agree with restricting this to non-VPLE proposed areas only. 
 
Regards,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 
Phone: (920) 366-5739 (Temporary Work Number) 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov (preferred contact method during work at home) 
 

From: Adam Tegen <ategen@manitowoc.org>  
Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 9:54 AM 

mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey
mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
mailto:ategen@manitowoc.org


To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: CN Peninsula Interim Use 
 
Good morning Tauren, 
 
The City is considering working with a local contractor to utilize a portion of the CN Peninsula for a 
temporary concrete crushing plant.  The use would be tied to two local road reconstruction 
projects.  Concrete from the existing roadway would be crushed and then the material would be reused 
on the roadway projects as granular fill.  Before potentially moving forward, I wanted to ensure that we 
were not creating a larger issue.  Our intent would be to restrict the use to non-VPLE parcels.  A tracking 
pad would be utilized to restrict current CN soils from leaving the site.  Likely location would be the 
southeast corner of the site where we have planned on stockpiling clean fill.   
 
Our phones are currently having issues, otherwise I would have tried to give you a call.  Any help or 
comments would be appreciated. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 

mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov

